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Roofing Repair Work at Tybee Island Pier  
 

 
Chatham County, GA (February 24, 2023) – Roof repair work has started at the Tybee Island Pier and is 
expected to be underway for several months.  The pier will remain open to the public with scaffolded 
passageways constructed to funnel visitors into and out of the pier.  At times, the access to the pier will be 
limited and some areas will be cordoned off for safety. Stairs from the pavilion down to the beach will be 
blocked for safety precautions.   
 
What: Roof repair at Tybee Island Pier 
 
When: Beginning February 22, 2023, and continuing for several months 
 
Where:  Beginning with bait shop building and working toward main pavilion structure 
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Sally Jackson 
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Chatham County, GA 

Office: (912) 652-7968 

Email: smcjackson@chathamcounty.org 
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